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This is just a gentle reminder that the Eastern International Regional meeting is fast
approaching! Registration will open soon. Keep up with all the latest information on the Eastern
International Region's website
.
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Our regional meeting will once again be held conjointly with the Society for Comparative
Research on Iconic and Performative Texts (SCRIPT). For more information on SCRIPT, see h
ttp://script-site.net/
.

  Regional Board/Officers
  

With the approval of a new operating agreement  with the American Academy of Religion, the
Region is required to maintain a board of directors. With the assistance of Mary McGee, Alfred
University, and Michel Desjardins, Wilfrid Laurier University, who served on a nominations
committee, we elected or approved the following directors at our May 2011 business meeting in
Syracuse:

  

David Seljak, University of Waterloo, President, 2012
Jennifer Harris, University of Toronto, Vice President, 2012
Ken Derry, University of Toronto–Mississauga, Secretary, 2012–2015
Emma Brodeur, Syracuse University, Student Director, 2012–2014
Scott T. Kline, University of Waterloo, Regional Coordinator, ex officio

  Electing a New Regional Coordinator
  

After serving five years as the Regional Coordinator of the AAR–EIR (two years as interim and
three as elected), Scott T. Kline's term will come to an end in 2012. He will not seek an
additional term. Therefore, the region will soon begin a process to receive nominations for the
next Regional Coordinator (ReC). A nominations committee will be chaired by Ken Derry,
University of Toronto–Mississauga, Secretary of the Region. He will be contacting regional
members about this process.

                    
        Please note that the system for electronic submission of paper proposals is now closed.  
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